
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 25/03/2024 4:22:25 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

25/03/2024

MISS Michella McIntosh
ST
NSW

RE: PEX2024/0002 - 10 - 12 Dee Why Parade DEE WHY NSW 2099

I completely disagree with this DA being approved and do not support it in any way. This will
significantly impact the area that is already congested. I believe the increase in height will
impact other people detrimentally. I also believe that three meter setback is insufficient to
allow solar access to neighbouring properties.




